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The following items were discussed at the Working Group meeting:

1. Review purpose of the Working Group and PAR
This WG was given the directive to consolidate the existing C37.30, 32, 34, 35, 36b, 37 and IEEE 1247 series of documents into one standard to eliminate redundancies. There will be no technical changes made to the content of existing documents. Once the document is completed, the next stage will be to harmonize with the IEC switch standards.

2. Present Draft 0.03 and the IEEE website
The working group reviewed procedures to access the draft document and comment form available at the IEEE website. The 150+ page document is currently posted at the following address:


http://grouper.ieee.org/groups/c37/30/1/private/
username:
PC 37.30.1
password:
hi-volt

[both ARE case-sensitive]

3. Plan of Action
The loadability curves are missing from Draft 0.03, there are 2 extraneous Table of Contents within the document, and a couple of the graphics are antiquated. These minor corrections/additions will be made to the document by beginning of November 2000, and Draft 0.04 will be posted to the same website by mid-November. At the time of posting Draft 0.04, an email notification will be sent to all WG attendees, soliciting commentary. All comments are to be submitted electronically (using the IEEE format) by 1/31/2001. A reminder will be sent at the beginning of January 2001 about the commentary deadline. All comments are to be coordinated and returned to the WG attendees by April 2001 [R. Gavazza, C. Reigart, & R. Sunkara have volunteered  for this task], so that feedback can be reviewed before the May Switchgear meeting. After the spring meeting, it is intended that Draft 0.05 will be sent for electronic ballot to the main committee.

Other items to note:

The overall plan for this effort is to harmonize, or prepare a parallel document, with the applicable IEC switch standards. It is expected that this effort will require two additional PARs. According to the HVS minutes from the May 10, 2000 meeting, one PAR will be for addressing technical changes to the consolidated document, and the last PAR will be for final harmonization with IEC.

Sincerely,

Ginger B. Kamber

Working Group Chair

